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October 1, 2013 
 
 
Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D. 
President 
Accrediting Commission for  
Community and Junior Colleges 
10 Commercial Blvd., Suite 204 
Novato, CA  94949 
 
Dear Dr. Beno: 
 
I am pleased to announce that Dr. Wei Zhou is now in place as Vice President, Instruction for 
Cuyamaca College.  As such, he will be serving as our Accreditation Liaison Officer.  Dr. Zhou may 
be contacted as follows: 
 

Wei Zhou, Ph.D. 
Vice President, Instruction 
Cuyamaca College 
900 Rancho San Diego Parkway 
El Cajon, CA  92019 
wei.zhou@gcccd.edu 
Ph:  (619) 660-4226 
Assistant:  Ms. Debi Ridulfo, debi.ridulfo@gcccd.edu 
 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mark J. Zacovic, Ph.D. 
President  
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